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Our Fairgrounds are in real need of repairs and our buildings are old and we lost part 

of the roof on our 4-H Horse Barn with the strong winds this winter. Some of our 

buildings are used all year long by our community. If we were able to access funds, 

we could cover our rodeo arena for year round access and rental income to support 

our fairgrounds. Everybody in our county comes to our fair and rodeo. It is a large 

social event for multi generations to enjoy together. It's a tradition. We are a small 

poor county and could really use extra revenue to support the infrastructure upgrades 

and repairs.  Our community needs to have this venue for years to come.        

 

 Gary Haga- Coos County Fair Board Member 


